

مراجعة اختبار الوحدة الأولى



تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع مناهج مملكة البحرين

موقع المناهج ← مناهج مملكة البحرين ← الصف السابع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الثاني ← ملفات متنوعة ← الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 17:49:25 2025-10-18

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب | اختبارات الكترونية | اختبارات | حلول | عروض بوربوينت | أوراق عمل
منهج انجليزي | ملخصات وتقارير | مذكرات وبنوك | الامتحان النهائي | للمدرس

المزيد من مادة
لغة انجليزية:

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف السابع



صفحة مناهج مملكة
البحرين على
فيسبوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف السابع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثاني

نموذج إجابة أسئلة امتحان نهاية الفصل الثاني للعام 2017

1

نموذج أسئلة امتحان نهاية الفصل الثاني للعام 2017

2

نموذج أسئلة امتحان نهاية الفصل الثاني للعام 2016

3

إجابة أسئلة امتحان نهاية الفصل الثاني للعام الدراسي 2019

4

إجابة أسئلة امتحان نهاية الفصل الثاني للعام الدراسي 2023

5

Grade 7 – Test 1 Revision

Name: _____

Class: _____

Part 1: Vocabulary

1 Read the sentences. Circle the correct word.

- 1 Barcelona's **architecture** / **resident** is interesting.
- 2 The colour purple is often a **design** / **symbol** of royalty.
- 3 Don't ride your bike on the **pavement** / **stream**.
- 4 We often have lunch in the **land** / **park**.
- 5 How high is that **skyscraper** / **shape**?

(5 points)

2 Read the definition and complete the words.

- 1 a very big road for lots of cars _ o _ o _ w _ y
- 2 a path over water b _ i _ g _
- 3 where the government of a country works _ a _ i _ a _
- 4 relating to the countryside r _ r _ l

(4 points)

Part 2: Grammar

3 Complete the sentences. Use the verbs in brackets in the present simple.

- 1 Juan _____ (need) a glass of water.
- 2 I _____ (visit) Grandad every day.
- 3 Mr Diaz _____ (not give) us homework.
- 4 The children _____ (read) to their teacher.
- 5 She _____ (take) her sister to the park.
- 6 Maria and Eva _____ (not spend) the summer in Madrid. They _____ their grandparents in Granada.

(7 points)

4 Complete the text using the words in the box.

design	go	have	(not)like	works
--------	----	------	-----------	-------

My dad's name is Ernesto. He's an architect. He (1) _____ buildings. He (2) _____ in an office in Valencia. Sometimes, he (3) _____ meetings in Madrid. He (4) _____ by train because he (5) _____ driving on the motorway.

(5 points)

5 Complete the sentences using *in* or *on*.

- 1 Are there any fish _____ the stream?
- 2 What's the biggest city _____ Europe?
- 3 There is a man _____ the bridge.
- 4 The painting is _____ the museum.
- 5 Is there a Roman theatre _____ Cartagena?
- 6 What's the coldest city _____ Earth?
- 7 They live _____ an island.
- 8 The restaurant is _____ the roof of the skyscraper.

(8 points)

Part 3: Reading

6 Read. Write T (true) or F (false). Correct the false sentences.

I live in Hong Kong. There are lots of skyscrapers here. Most people think that there aren't many green spaces in Hong Kong. However, about three quarters of the land in Hong Kong is rural. There are 24 country parks where you can spend time outdoors. I go to the parks at the weekend with my family. We walk, cycle, have picnics and meet our friends there.

- 1 There are lots of very tall buildings in Hong Kong.

- 2 There are 24 skyscrapers in Hong Kong.

- 3 Most of the land in Hong Kong is urban.

- 4 The writer sometimes eats outdoors.

(6 points)

Read the following passage, then answer the questions.

People suddenly started seeing the strange plants in their gardens last spring. No one had ever seen anything like them before, and no one knew where they had come from. At first, some people pulled them out and burned them because they thought they looked horrible but most people left them where they were, without touching them. The next summer, people enjoyed the big purple-coloured flowers that the plants produced. It Was not until August that people read in their newspapers the first reports that the plants could walk and run and even catch people and kill them. There is never much interesting news in August so people thought that journalists had made up these stories about walking plants to sell a few more newspapers and make money. Then in September, there was terrible news.....

A) Answer the following questions:

1 Why did some people destroy the plants?

.....

2 How were the plants dangerous to people?

.....

3 What did people think when they read the newspaper stories for the first time?

.....

b) Choose the correct answer from a, b, c or d:

4) Where is this text from?

a- a newspaper article

b- a science fiction story

c- a detective story

d- a book on gardening

5) What does them refer to in *the plants could walk and run and even catch people and kill them*?

a- the plants

b- the journalists

c- the newspapers

d- the people

Writing

7 Circle the best describing word for each sentence.

- 1 The butterfly is very **colourful** / **short**.
- 2 The roses smell **red** / **sweet**.
- 3 Let's say hello to the **new** / **tiny** student.
- 4 Many people work in **tall** / **empty** skyscrapers.
- 5 **Green** / **Big** spaces are important in urban areas.

(5 points)

8 Reorder the sentences.

- 1 tonight / The moon / very / bright / is

- 2 colourful / has got / That bird / very / feathers

- 3 flowers / I / purple / the / love

- 4 sunset / beautiful / the / Look at

- 5 like / new / Do you / school uniform? / the

- 6 long / Sandra / brown / hair / the / is / girl / with

(6 points)